
 
Preliminary LSP-POLR Listing for 2009-2010 
 
  
Pursuant to PUC Substantive Rule 25.43 the Public Utility Commission of Texas is 
publishing its preliminary list of Large Service Providers to be designated as POLR Providers 
for the remainder of the 2009-2010 term.   This Preliminary list of Retail Electric Providers 
that are considered qualified to provide POLR service in specific market areas has been filed 
in Project No. 36967 and has also been posted to Electric Projects - 
http://www.puc.state.tx.us/electric/projects/36967/36967.cfm. 
  
REPS may challenge their designation as an LSP/POLR by filing comments under Project 
No.  36967 no later than September 8, 2009.   Portions of the information submitted by the 
REP may be filed as confidential.  The staff will review the information submitted and 
respond to a challenge within ten business days of receipt of the challenge.  Any questions on 
this matter may be directed to John Costello or Christine Wright of the Commission Staff. 
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